
 
 

CATERING 
 

Morning tea will be provided in the Chamber at 10.30am. 
Lunch will be provided in the Councillors’ Lounge at 12.10pm. 

Afternoon tea will be provided in the Chamber at 3pm. 
 

2. COMMUNITY OUTCOMES BASELINE REPORT 9.30AM-10AM 
 
 Presenters:   Patrick O'Neill, Research Analyst (Monitoring and Research Team, Strategy and 

Planning Group) and Jane Cartwright, Strategy Support Manager (Strategy and 
Planning Group) 

 
 The purpose of the seminar is to present the Community Outcomes Baseline Report. 
 
 The Community Outcomes are used to guide planning and inform the Council, central government and 

others about the needs and aspirations in relation to the wellbeing of people in Christchurch.  The 
Community Outcomes Monitoring Programme provides a system for tracking progress toward achieving 
the City's Community Outcomes.  The monitoring programme sources information from many agencies 
and makes this available to the wider community. 

 
 As part of pulling together the progress report on the community Outcomes (required under the LGA in 

2009), the Monitoring and Research Team in the Strategy and Planning Group has prepared a baseline 
report on Outcome trends which will be presented at the seminar.  The Council approach to reporting on 
progress toward the Community Outcomes is primarily through a web-page format (to be presented at 
the seminar), showing indicator trend results, along with descriptions of community success stories.  
These web pages are updated frequently as new information becomes available.  A summary brochure 
of key Outcome trends will be provided at the seminar. 

 
 The current Community Outcomes 2006-2012 are: 
 

• A Safe City  
• A City of Inclusive and Diverse Communities  
• A City of People who Value and Protect the Natural Environment  
• A Well Governed City 
• A Prosperous City 
• A Healthy City  
• A City for Recreation, Fun and Creativity  
• A City of Lifelong Learning  
• An Attractive and Well Designed City  

 


